CONNECTICUT ASSOCIATION OF ENDODONTISTS

Œ

DR. JOHN RESIDENT 435 NEV VENUE VENUE DERBY, CT 06418 (203) 735-1226

DR. MICHAEL H. RUTBERG, SECRETARY
276 HIGHLAND AVENUE
WATERBURY, CT 08708
(203) 757-1287

Dr. Michael Heuer American Association of Endodontists 211 E. Chicago Avenue Chicago, Illinois 60611-2691

Dear Dr. Heuer:

Our state organization was founded in 1965 as the Connecticut Endodontic Study Club. The first meeting was held on March 1st of that year. It was organized by Dr. Adolph Bushell who served as its first chairman. The founding members were Drs. Adolph Bushell, Henry Cohen, Philip Levin, Joseph McIntyre, Seymour Melnick, Mathew Pareles, Howard Reuben, Everett Rogers, Bertrand Weisbart and Murray Ziontz. I believe that all were AAE members (with possibly one or two exceptions).

Within a year, the name of the organization was changed to the Connecticut Endodontic Society and in 1978 to the Connecticut Association of Endodontists.

Meetings are usually held twice a year (fall and spring) with speakers on topics relevant to Endodontics or endodontic practice. The society has over the years provided speakers for endodontic lectures, liasons to various committees and groups of the Connecticut State Dental Association and the AAE, and presented or cosponsored all day educational programs.

We also enjoy a close working relationship with the faculty and graduate students of the Department of Endodontics at the University of Connecticut School of Dental Medicine.

I hope this information is sufficient for your needs. Please feels free to contact me if necessary.

Sincerely,

John Gell, D.M.D.